
PE With Miss Bruce 

This term Miss Bruce has worked with all classes within 
school across a range of sports and activities. 

During Spring 1 the children in Class 1 worked on 
developing their gymnastics skills within some themed 
lessons. They developed their coordination and balancing 
skills whilst celebrating at a birthday party, working hard 
on the farm and adventuring through the North Pole! This 
half term, Class 1 have been improving their agility, 
jumping, throwing and catching skills. They have made 
great progress and have shown endless enthusiasm!  

In the first half term, Class 2 developed their gymnastics 
skills, looking different ways of travelling, exploring a 
variety of jumps and using apparatus. It was great to see 
their skills develop over the course of the 5 weeks. This half 
term, they have been developing their target skills, 
incorporating these skills into a range of target games. 
They have developed their accuracy and demonstrated 
some fantastic teamwork skills.  

Class 3 & 4 worked hard in gymnastics skills in the first half 
term. They worked on their rolls, balances and towards 
creating a routine. This half term, the class have been 
working on their tag rugby knowledge and skills. They 
have practiced moving with the ball, developing their 
passing skills and put these into practice in some games. 
Their determination, encouragement and enthusiasm has 
been great to see! 

Have a great Easter and see you in the summer term! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 1 have enjoyed working on 
their agility this half term! 

Class 2 have shown great 
determination when working on 

their targeting skills. 

Class 3 and 4 have developed 
their tag rugby skills and made 

excellent progress. 


